

Peterborough, Ontario, Canada. K9J 7B8
Julian Blackburn College, Tel: (705) 748-1229, FAX: (705) 748-1655

May 28th, 1997.

Doug Taylor,

Dear Doug,

I am pleased to tell you that you have won a Julian Blackburn College prize of for the work you did in the 1996/7 academic year to establish a student organization in the first year of the day programme.

This prize will be awarded annually to a Trent student who is active in the student organization (DUCSO) and who, in this way, makes a significant contribution to student life on the Durham campus.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Jacqueline Tinson Acting Principal, JBC.

c.c. Tony Rahilly
 Sandra Gunn
 Janette Lafrance Foote, V.P. (Trent) DUCSO